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The cost of this bill will be much higher than planned as soon as l beaver flood 

homes and crops in low laying areas. The population of beavers has been held in 

check by regulated trapping for nearly a century and there are more beaver now. This 

bill will have devastating impacts on the lives of the citizens. Also you currently have 

a group of people paying the state to manage the population and if this bill passes 

the state will have to pay these same people to remove the beaver from the same 

waterways they already do. This dosen't make sense. Please vote NO 


